Please pass the Right to Rest Act. It would be unconscionable not to. If business interests and private property owners are
concerned about the fiscal and “livability” impacts of so many houseless people, those concerns must be addressed in ways that
don’t take away the essential and survivalist freedoms of impoverished people.

Please pass this legislation without delay.
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